

St. Adalbert Parish November 19, 2020 Parish Council Meeting

- **I.Opening Prayer**
 - 1. Meeting starting with opening prayer
- II. Welcome John Kosmalski & Jess Yenter to the Parish Council
- III.Farewell to Chris Kaminski & Fred Simonsi
- IV.Council Members advised to review the Diocese of La Crosse Parish Council Rules for the members
- V.Mask Mandate Wearing a mask is mandated by the Bishop, so must be worn during services
- VI.Freezers 1. Food Should not be sold out of the Church, Freezers all belong to the church, Buildings & Ground to check out freezers (especially in the Hamburger Stand; Put a time limit on cleaning Freezers
- VII. Discussed Sidewalk and what needs to be done. Next part to the Sidewalk project is to go to the Mary Grotto by the School and goes North towards the school
- VIII. Receive Communion on Tongue after all others have received

Father Closed with prayer